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30 years of working as a private contractor for ODOT on projects all over the state.  

ODOT currently wastes and mis spends well over have the money they receive.  

They. Have extremely poor project management, their plans and specifications are 

poorly done, they are self completing millions of dollars of work than can be done by 

private contractors far more economically and efficiently.  Millions of dollars is 

invested in underutilized equipment.  It should be sold.  Prevailing wage is not 

prevailing, it is union wage, implemented and monitored by BOLI, which is union.  

Politicians should represent the people, not the union contributors and vote this 

down.   


